
 

Dear Selectman,    12/13/18 

 

I would like to be on your agenda to bring to your attention the eviction notice the harbor dept sent to 

Emmett Carroll dated November 28, 2018. 

As per The Chilmark Waterways Rules and Regulations section VII D allows discussion in front of the 

selectman. 

I’d like to thank you in advance for your attention to this.  

Emmett has and still is maintaining a commercial license. I would ask for what basis is he being evicted? 

What data has been collected from all of those who hold commercial slips?  What points to Emmett as 

being noncompliant? 

Thank you 

Marshall  

 

Could you forward this to the members of the harbor advisory committee  

 


